
 

 

Friday, November 16, 2018 
 

 
 

PAC Fundraisers 
If your family has sent in a Purdys, gift card or poinsettia order with you please bring it down 
to the office now.  Thanks! 
 
Mulan the Musical is coming to Hillcrest 
KIdsCAN Theatre will hold a student information meeting next Tuesday after school in the 
Dramus room for all students interested in joining the CAST and CREW of Mulan!  
Come out and learn about cast auditions for the show, rehearsals, backstage and sound crew 
and class registration. The meeting will be held at 3:15 on Tuesday the 20th (NEXT week) - and 
should last about 20 minutes. 
Please be sure to take home the yellow Mulan handout paper home today and show your 
parents this weekend! Looking forward to seeing many of you at the meeting next Tuesday! 
 
 
 

Recycling & Litter Duty is Mr. Romano.   
Orange Team is on Supervision and Staff Room Cleanup. 

 
 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


